
The regular meeting of the Eldridge Parks & Recreation Board was called to order at 7:00 P.M. on August 8, 
2023, at Sheridan Meadows. 
 
Board members present were Scott Campbell, Jeff Ashcraft, and Lee Westendorf.  Jill DeWulf and Tricia 
Campbell were absent.  Also present were Steve Puls and Ashley Lacey.  
 
 Motion by Westendorf, second by Ashcraft to approve the agenda. Motion approved unanimously by voice 
vote. 
 
Motion by Ashcraft, second by Westendorf to approve the minutes from July 18, 2023.  Motion approved 
unanimously by voice vote. 
 
Motion by Westendorf, second by Ashcraft to approve bills payable in the amount of $6,793.66. Motion 
approved unanimously by voice vote. 
 
Old Business-  
Puls presented the board with an estimate and a map of the field at Hickory Creek Park. There were some 
changes made to the field and with these changes to how it was laid out originally, there would be heads in 
the field, so we need to change to move them out of the field. The board will vote to approve this via email 
this week.  
 
Lacey presented the numbers from Sand Volleyball after it finished.  
 
Motion by Westendorf, second by Ashcraft to adjourn meeting at 7:35 pm. Motion approved unanimously by 
voice vote.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Ashley Lacey, Billing Clerk  
 
The next regular meeting is on September 12, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.  


